
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Report 
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Message from the Board 
 

 

Dear Parents, Faculty, and Friends, 

 

As we conclude another successful year at Providence Classical School, I am filled with deep gratitude and 

appreciation for the abundant blessings we have received. This year has been a testament to God’s faithfulness, and I 

want to begin by acknowledging His guiding hand in all that we do. 

 

Community Support 

 

Our school thrives because of the unwavering support of our entire community. From parents and families to 

faculty, staff, and supporters, each of you plays a critical role in the mission of PCS. Your dedication to the spiritual 

and academic growth of our students is evident in every event, fundraiser, and volunteer hour spent in service. 

 

This year, we’ve witnessed tremendous growth not only in our students but also in the outreach and impact of our 

school. Our fundraisers, including Give 757, were a huge success, thanks to your generosity. The contributions of 

both time and resources have allowed us to enhance our programs, improve our facilities, and provide financial aid 

for families in need. For this, we are deeply grateful. 

 

Prayers and Spiritual Growth 

 

Perhaps the greatest support we have received has been your prayers. As a Christian school, we know that prayer is 

the cornerstone of our community. It is through prayer that we seek God’s wisdom in our decision-making, find 

peace during challenges, and celebrate the joys of our students ’achievements. This year has not been without its 

trials, but your faithful prayers have sustained us through them all. 

 

I want to particularly thank our prayer partners, both within and beyond our school. Your prayers for our students, 

faculty, and school leaders are invaluable. We have seen firsthand how the power of prayer has strengthened our 

sense of unity, deepened our faith, and provided clarity in moments of uncertainty. We ask that you continue to 

cover our school in prayer as we move forward into the next year, trusting that God will continue to guide our path. 

 

Looking Ahead 

 

As we look to the future, we are excited about the plans God has for us. We have some exciting initiatives on the 

horizon, concerning school trips, our drama program, athletics and a permanent home for PCS. We believe these 

will further our mission of providing a Classical, Christ-centered education that develops the whole child—

spiritually, academically, and emotionally. 

 

Our vision for the coming year is to continue building a community rooted in faith, where every student can grow in 

their relationship with Christ and be prepared to fulfill God’s purpose for their lives. We will remain steadfast in our 

commitment to academic excellence, Christian character, and servant leadership. 

 

 

 



 

 

Gratitude 

 

In closing, I want to once again express my deepest gratitude to each of you. Your involvement in this school, 

whether through volunteering, giving, or praying, has made a lasting impact. Together, we are creating a legacy that 

will bless generations to come. 

 

May the Lord continue to bless and keep our community in His care. I look forward to serving alongside you in the 

coming year and witnessing the continued growth and transformation of our school. 

 

With heartfelt thanks and prayers, 

 

Raul Reyes 

President of the Board 

Providence Classical School 



 
 

Highlights from the Head of School 
 

 

Dear PCS Community, 

As we reflect on the past year, it’s with great pride and gratitude that I share the accomplishments and growth we’ve seen at 

PCS. Our continued mission to provide a classical education rooted in Christian values has flourished, and none of this would 

be possible without the dedication and support of our families, faculty, and staff. Here are some of the highlights from this 

exceptional year: 

• We have been blessed with steady enrollment numbers, allowing us to maintain our vibrant learning community. The 

consistency in our student body reflects the trust that parents place in our school, and we are grateful for their 

partnership in fostering an environment of academic and spiritual growth. 

• Inside the building, we have completed several facility improvements aimed at enhancing the learning experience. 

Updated classrooms, modernized technology, and renovated common areas have all contributed to making PCS a more 

comfortable and conducive place for students and staff alike. 

• We are thrilled to announce that 100% of our graduates have been accepted into colleges and universities. This 

achievement speaks volumes about the hard work and dedication of our students, the tireless support of our teachers, 

and the strong foundation that PCS provides for higher education and beyond. 

• This year marked the successful implementation of the Classical Learning Test (CLT) across the school. Our students 

have risen to the challenge of this rigorous testing, and their outstanding performance has reaffirmed our commitment 

to the classical model of education. 

• We are pleased to have received our accreditation renewal, a testament to the ongoing excellence in our academic and 

operational practices. This renewal ensures that PCS remains a trusted institution for parents seeking the highest 

standard of education for their children. 

• Our arts and athletics programs continue to thrive. We celebrated two fantastic drama productions this year, each 

showcasing the incredible talent and creativity of our students. On the field and court, our athletics teams had a 

successful year, demonstrating not only skill and perseverance but also sportsmanship and teamwork. 

• The Family Engagement Committee (FEC) has been a cornerstone of our community this year, hosting most of the 

PCS events with the help of countless parent volunteers. From school functions to fundraisers, the tireless work of our 

parents has made a tremendous impact, and we are truly grateful for their involvement. 

• Our PCS staff went above and beyond to foster a sense of community among colleagues. Four groups were formed by 

our staff to carry out various activities throughout the year, offering encouragement, care, and appreciation to one 

another. This culture of mutual support strengthens the bonds between our staff and enhances the overall atmosphere 

of our school. 

• We are excited to have signed on another overseas trip with EF Tours, with a group of parents and students set to 

explore Austria, Germany, and Switzerland in the summer of 2025. These educational travel experiences provide our 

students with invaluable cultural exposure, deepening their understanding of the world beyond the classroom. 

• This year, we introduced two wonderful new traditions: our first-ever Daddy-Daughter Night and Mother-Son Night. 

These special events allowed families to come together and celebrate the relationships that are so vital to the life of our 

school. 



 

In closing, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to our parents for their unwavering support and commitment to PCS. It is 

through your involvement and dedication that we can continue offering a rich and rewarding educational experience for our 

students. Together, we look forward to another year of growth, achievement, and God’s blessings. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Oweis 

Head of School 



 

Financial Report – 2023-24 School Year 

Fiscal Year’s End June 30, 2024 

PCS continues to meet its financial goals and budgetary needs through the generous support of our parents, grandparents, 

local businesses, and other friends from the school. As with most private schools, tuition covers only 80% of costs. 

Fundraising support along with other income sources allows us to have a budget surplus. Through a very supportive PCS 

Community, last year we raised $81,312 in our Annual Fund Campaign, $21,535 from 227 donors through the Give 

Local 757 campaign, and $5,848 on our annual 5K. We also received $1,780 in scholarship funds through the EISTC 

program from a new partner Renewanation. We continue to be greatly blessed to maintain a restricted Elaine Golden 

Endowment and an unrestricted PCS Patriot Endowment. Thank you to all our donors! 

 

Student Enrollment 

 PCS continues to enjoy a healthy enrollment. 
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Results from Operations 
 

Last year’s total income remained at $2.2M. This was very close to the year prior. Expense controls remained in place 

to balance the budget. 

 

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

78%

16%

6%

Expenses

Payroll & Benefits Facilities Programs


	Message from the Board
	Highlights from the Head of School
	Fiscal Year’s End June 30, 2024
	PCS continues to meet its financial goals and budgetary needs through the generous support of our parents, grandparents, local businesses, and other friends from the school. As with most private schools, tuition covers only 80% of costs. Fundraising s...
	Student Enrollment
	Results from Operations
	Last year’s total income remained at $2.2M. This was very close to the year prior. Expense controls remained in place to balance the budget.


